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GLOBAL EMERGENCY MEDICINE INITIATIVE, INC.

MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 


A regular meeting of the Board of Directors of Global Emergency Medicine Initiative, Inc. was held on March 2nd at 5:30 p.m. at the offices of Sager & Schaffer LLP, 182 Turnpike Road, Suite 250, Westborough, Massachusetts.

Present were Paul Gallagher, President, Jorge Yarzebski, Vice-President, Bill Witherell, Assistant Treasurer, Eric Goedecke, Ron Goodenow, Carl Kaliszewski, Sue Abladian, secretary,  Matthew Von Maszewski, Treasurer. 


A quorum of Directors being present, at 5:45 p.m. the President, Paul H. Gallagher, called the meeting to order and presided.  

Upon  motion duly made and seconded, it was 

VOTED: 
That the minutes of the meeting of the Board of Directors held on December 16, 2011 were approved.

The Treasurer, Mathew Maszewski gave an abbreviated report.  There were no changes to be reported.

Ron Goodenow and Peter Sargent provided a summary of the activities of the Public Relations Committee, including the continued development of the web site, presentation videos and club outreach.  Pictures of the Dominican Republic trip are on the web site.  The shortened video made in Guatemala showing the disaster preparedness practice run is now on line and is very effective for soliciting donations from other clubs.

Jorge Yarzebski reported on the activities of the Finance Committee, including planned fundraising activities and coffee sales. Jorge, Paul and Eric made a trip to Guatemala in January to accept an award for Jorge and Gemini’s work with the local Fire Service.  He is also overseeing requests for projects from Honduras and Ecuador. He is also anticipating the beginning of the proposed Venezuela plan.

Michael Godkin had a teaching trip to Nicaragua planned for January that has been postponed for several months because supplies were not available on site.

Elias Houdi has requested a teaching trip to Lebanon.  Eric Goedecke feels strongly that this is not a safe time to go to any are around Beirut.  He is concerned about kidnappings.   Jorge agreed.  They had suggested making a teaching trip outside the country but close enough for local doctors to travel but Elias was not interested.   He feels that he wants this to be in his country.

Eric Goedecke is optimistic that the Guyana trip will go through as planned next year.  He has a date.  Eric will also lead any new Dominican Republic Trips

Under old business, Ron Goodenow brought up the reporting forms that Jorge and others were creating.  He asked if they had been used on the trip to Guatemala and Nicaragua. A discussion ensued relating to business plans for each project that would include accountability for when completed.  A generic project plan on the web site could be utilized by both clubs and countries. He feels that these are important to have on the web site and will draw in clubs and new members as well as give UMass and Gemini necessary information for professional presentations.


The next directors' meeting was scheduled for June 6,, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. at the offices of Sager & Schaffer LLP.

There being no further business to come before the meeting, on motion duly made and seconded, it was

VOTED:
That the meeting of the Board of Directors is adjourned.


Adjourned as voted.
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